
COMPETITOR BULLETIN  

          012210 – 1 

 SANCTIONED TESTING 

 

The Pikes Peak International Hill Climb (PPIHC) will be sanctioning a two day 
test on Pikes Peak prior to Race Week. This test is scheduled for June 5 and 
June 6, 2010. It is limited to 7car/truck and 15 motorcycle / quad each day. The 
cost is as follows – 

Car/Truck - $600/vehicle/day 

Motorcycle/ATV - $125/vehicle/day 

Slots are limited and available on a first come first served basis. You will only 
be assured a slot (if available) when the PPIHC has your money in hand. The 
numbers will not be expanded, and this is the only scheduled test to date. The 
PPIHC is in charge of the test and will determine each day what sections will be 
run based on consultation with the Pikes Peak Highway Manager. There will not 
be full runs of the road on any day. 

There has been another mile (approx.) of pavement added since the 2010 event. 
The new section begins above Boulder Park and stops at the Finish Line.  

If interested contact the office at 719-685-4400 or e-mail playton@ppihc.com. 

 

 


